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Happy Easter 
 

~ A happy and a glorious Easter 
will this one be to all of us who get 
a new vision of the risen Christ, and 
prostrate ourselves in humble 
adoration at His feet, and cry out: 
"Rabboni! Rabboni!" Then shall we 
set our hearts, lifted into a new 
atmosphere, on things above, and 
reach an actual higher life. We shall 
know more of what it is to live by 
Christ, in Christ, for Christ, and 
with Christ, till we reach the 
marvelous light around the throne 
in glory. ~ 
 
 

Theodore Ledyard Cuyler 
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Calendar of Events 

Mar 2 – Pancake Breakfast/Blood Drive/ 
 Membership Drive  
 
Mar 6 – 1st Degree or Degree Team Practice 
 
Mar 7 – Fish Fry 
 
Mar 13 – Business Meeting 
 
Mar 14 – Fish Fry 
 
Mar 15 – St. Patrick’s Day Dinner 
 
Mar 21 – Good Friday (No Fish Fry) 
 
Mar 23 – Easter 
 
Mar 27 – Social Meeting 

Knight Meeting Times 

1st Degree or Degree Team Practice 
(Candidates report at 7:00 P.M.) 
...................................................1st Thursday 
3rd Degree Business Meeting: ...2nd Thursday  
4th Degree Meeting:....................3rd Thursday 
3rd Degree Social Meeting:.........4th Thursday 
 
Meeting location: ........................Hopi Room 
(St Pius) 
Meeting time:..............................7:30 P.M. 
 
Chapter Meeting (delegates) .....2nd Monday 
   Location...........Regina Cleri Council Hall 
   Time: ...............7:30 PM 
 
“Make a difference! Spend 12 hours out of the 
years 8760 Hrs. at a business meeting. ” 
 
GK Joe Gulotta  

Trials keep you Strong, 
Sorrows keep you Human. 
Failures keep you Humble, 
Success keeps you Glowing, 
But Only God Keeps You Going! 
 



 

March 2008 Newsletter 

 

K of C Newsletter – Volume II, Issue IX Page 2 of 5
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Awards 

 
Vincent Frey: Knight of the Month for February 2008 

 
He is new Knight who offers up his time to serve on the Donut Team.  His willingness in giving 
up a Sunday morning to stand in the cold alone is worth this award.  Thank you Vince! 
 

Bob and Linda Grell: Family of the Month for February 2008 
 
Bob and Linda are the true example of giving at least some of your "TIME" to one project.    
Brother Bob ran a successful Keep Christ in Christmas program.  Both have worked long 
hours with the Lenten Dinner Crew.  This couple for their special efforts well deserves this 
award for February. 
 

Presentations to be made at our 24 April Meeting…....join us. 
 

 

COLUMBIANISM BY DEGREEGS 
 

First Degree is CHARITY   Second Degree is UNITY   Third Degree is FRATERNITY 
Fourth Degree is PATRIOTISM 

 
The next scheduled Exemplification of the Fourth Degree will be on Saturday, April 12, 2008 at the 
Holiday Inn Palo Verde, Tucson.  One of the top Exemplification Teams in the entire order will present 
the degree ceremony.  More information is available on-line at www.kofc2308.org or by contacting the 
Weber Assembly Faithful Navigator, Dick Goddard, 298-8267 or email at fn2152@cox.net.  All Third 
Degree members should take the final step of Patriotism.

Anelli, Peter 
Aultman, Angela 
Blanchard, Nancy 

Cisek, Emily 
Donnelly, Carmen 
Donnelly, Frank 
Dugan, Ginnie 

Dugan, Art 
Hayes, Ruth 

Kuchynka, Don 
Mastrangelo, PGK Tony 

Prayer Intentions 

A prayer for healing 
Dear God, we place our worries in Your hands.  We place our sick in Your care and humbly ask that You restore Your 
Servants to health again.  Above all, grant us the grace to acknowledge Your holy will and know that whatsoever You do, You 
do for the love of us.  Amen. 

Maurice, Terry 
Norris, Sarah Beth 

Olson, Rose 
Palomino, Bob 

Robles, Leo 
Vilas, Mike 

 
To add or remove someone from this 
list, contact Deacon Dennis Ranke, 
885-8145 or Bob Messenger, 290-
8671 or email: 
bmessenger@kofctucson.com.  
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FISH FRY 

 
We will have our next Lenten Dinner on 7 March.  Our 
last fish will be fried on March 14th, so please, join us to 
help or eat a great meal. No Fish Fry for Good Friday, 
March 21st!  Our Lenten dinners have been a total success 
due to the efforts of a number of brothers and their wives.  
A special "THANK YOU" to Dean and Tabatha Dickherber 
and to Ben and Larissa Jantson for taking on this new and 
hopefully annual event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  STATE CONVENTION 2008 NEWS 
 

CONVENTION RAFFLE SALES 
 

I’m very pleased to report that the State Vacation Raffle Ticket sale is going very well.  With 
only about three months to go to the drawing we are close to making the quota set by State.  
Let’s not stop there.  A number of you have not only sold their tickets but have done a great job 
in selling addition tickets.  Here comes the “BUT”… but some have not sold or bought the book 
that was sent to them.  If you can’t donate $10 for your book, for what ever reason, please sell it. 
 

 CONVENTION PROGRAM BOOK 
 

I’m happy to report that we are starting to get requests for advertising in the 2008 State 
Convention Program Book  We set the cut off date about one month prior to the convention.  
Brother Bob Messenger will collect all the paid for ads, arrange them in order, and get the book 
printed.  It would be great to list every member of the Council on the Booster Club member 
page.  A member becomes a Booster Club member with at least a $10 donation.  His name will 
appear in the Convention Program Book.  
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Birthday Corner 
 

Joseph Kerns – Mar 1st  
Ronald Blanchard – Mar 1st  
Edward McGillivray – Mar 2nd  

Arthur Dugan – Mar 2nd  
Ronald Schlagel – Mar 3rd  

Stephen Labombard – Mar 6th  
Rev Gerald Miriani – Mar 7th  
Mark Cale – Mar 7th  
James Critchley – Mar 8th  
Dennis Ranke – Mar 8th  

Michael Karczynski – Mar 15th  
Lloyd Ortiz – Mar 17th  
Maurice Richard – Mar 20th  
Brian Landry – Mar 20th  
Filemon Saldivar – Mar 21st  
Edward Marsh – Mar 22nd  

Dennis Crosby – Mar 22nd  
Paul Amanti – Mar 24th  

 
HAVE QUESTIONS ON OUR DRESS CODE?? 

 
I have been asked about the dress code for the different events where we Knights are involved.  
Nothing is set in stone.   You should wear the red Knights Shirt and name tag for meetings and 
work details like Pancake Breakfast, Donut Sales, and Lenten Dinners.  Basically, functions that 
we want the public to see that we are Knights.  Other events "Special Lunches and 
Dinners" Sunday go to church dress would be appropriate.  If in doubt call me.  Joe G (296-7086) 
 

Ladies Appreciation Luncheon – Tanque Verde Guest Ranch
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WHAT’S COMING UP!! 

March 
 
2- Pancake Breakfast/Blood Drive/Membership Drive – Blood Donors get a free breakfast.  Get 
behind Brian Landry and our March Membership Drive.  Bring a candidate to breakfast with a 
signed Form 100.....free breakfast for you, him, and his family! 
 
7 – Fish Fry – Remember it’s Lent so don’t cook fish let us do it for you. 
 
14 – Last Fish to be fried this Lenten season.  Don’t miss out! 
 
15 – St Patrick's Dinner/Dance - Tickets are $12 for Adults, $4 for Children.  Don't miss the fun 
and great food.  More information will be in the Church Community News. 
 
21 – Good Friday - No Lenten Dinners 
 
23 – Easter Sunday 
 
 27 – Social Meeting -Brother Frank Saavedra will give all of us some insights on self defense.  
Bring the family I promise it won't hurt. ☺ 
 
April 
 
5 - Religious Appreciation Dinner/Concert- 6 to 9 PM in the Arizona Room.  By popular 
demand we will return The Redheart Group to the stage.  Because we want more people to 
enjoy this tribute to our Religious at St Pius X we will have the dinner and concert right here at 
St Pius.  Watch for details in the Parish Community News.  
 
12 – Exemplification of the Fourth Degree Saturday at the Holiday Inn Palo 
Verde.  (See page 2 for full details.) 
 
19 – Hosting the 2d and 3d Degree in the Arizona Room.  Bishop Kicanas is 
the Honoree.  All you First Degree Members should take advantage of this 
opportunity right here at St Pius.  Please contact Joe Keaney at 298-8088.  

 
26 – Golf Tournament & Banquet in the Arizona Room – CANCELLED! 

 
Be sure to visit www.kofctucson.com for up-to-date information, pictures, contacts and 

highlights of upcoming events!
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